

## The Campus

## BULLETIN

March 26, 1981

"Forgetting those things which are behind, and reaching forth unto those things which are before, I press toward the mark for the prize of the high calling of God in Christ Jesus." Philippians 3:13-14

Missions 243 First Aid will begin on Monday March 30 in L-1. Come between 6:30 and 7:00 to register and get material. Bring \$5 for book and material.

"No one will ever know how much is wrought in prayer." We will never really know the extent of our prayers. God honors the times we spend before Him for every need. Monday mornings between 6:30 and 7:30 the chapel is open for prayer for the needs of NC. Come and join this vital time as we reach out to God for others.

Peggy Johnson, Missionary from Africa will be speaking on Friday in WOM Chapel. Sister Johnson holds a special place in our hearts because her brother, LeRoy Johnson is one of our professors. Come prepared to receive as well as give in this chapel.

Praise God! Wom offering was \$448, this brought our total to approximately \$12,200. Our Faith Promise totaled over \$4000 and there are more to come. God is moving as we move with Him. Thank you for your support and may the Lord continue to bless you as you give.

LOST: Orange folder with correspondence studies inside. Very important, if found return to Diana Hovis GP 320.

Karisma Publication class will meet at 1:30 on Tuesday. All those interested please attend. For more information contact Greg Holt GB 405.

Open Gym: One of our married students has volunteered to open the gym on Saturday mornings for anyone who would like to come. He'll be there from 8:00 a.m. until noon, so come on up and work it all out.

NOTE: It is against college policy for any student to teach piano lessons on campus. Such teaching should be done in one's own church or home.

Acappella and College Choir members are needed.

For College Choir, no audition is needed, the class meets on Tuesday and Thursday in the chapel at 2nd hour. For the Aceppella Choir, prospective members will need to meet with Dr. Swaffield for an audition. It meets 6th hour on Tuesday and Thursday in the chapel.

Youth MIG volunteers to Echo Glen: We will be beginning to go out again. Please meet in front of Guy-Perks Hall at 5:45 p.m. Tuesday volunteers will need to see Tim Olson about changing nights. Anyone wishing to join the Youth MIG, more information will be coming.

JOB POSSIBILITY: One strong male to help with grounds around Ad/Fac Building. See Bev Johnson for details.



C.E. IN THE 80's
WORKSHOP

March 31,1981

Free to students!!!

- Drama Club: On Thursday, March 26, there will be a drama club meeting for all members and those wishing to join. The meeting will be held in H-107 at 7 p.m. Plan to attend!
- The M.S.A. invites all students to a free film Friday night. The film is called "Survival" and is about a family camping experience and God's deliverance. Just because we love you!
- Kenmore Assembly of God invites you to attend their Sunday services. A bus leaves the front of Guy-Perks Hall at 9:15 a.m. and 5:30 p.m. There is also a Family Night service held Wednesdays at 7 p.m. For further information call 486-2004.
- Do you have musical talent you would like to share with the students at Teen Challenge, Seattle? If so, opportunity is available to do so. Contact Don Christie (Box 731 SUB or at 828-4255) for further information.
- 1981 ANNUAL SPRING BANQUET will be held Friday evening, April 24 at 7 p.m. at the University of Washington HUB. Plan All students are invited to attend the Receptto attend - date or no date - no tux is necessary for the guys. ENGAGEMENTS TO BE ANNOUNCED MUST OBTAIN AND FILL OUT A SPECIAL FORM IN THE DEAN OF STU-DENT'S OFFICE PRIOR TO THE BANQUET.

- The Evangelism MIG will meet at 2 p.m. today to discuss some additional forms of outreach. The meeting will be held in the SUB.
- SPIRITUAL EMPHASIS WEEK will be April 6-10. Our speaker this quarter will be Dr. Ward Tanneburg. Plan to be part of the blessing to happen.
- Servicemen's MIG: Leaves Saturday night from Guy-Perks Hall at 6:20 p.m. Prayer and planning will be held in the SUB at 5:30.
- Bookstore news: Just came in... Resurrection Band...Colours, The DeGarmo Key Band... This Aint Hollywood. 2nd Chapter of Acts... The Roar of Love. \$1 off list price!
- Recital: March 31 at 7:30 p.m. in the chapel, featuring Myrna Johnson, Mizue Yamada, and Ray Weaver.
- C.S. Lewis Film to be shown tonight in the chapel at 7p.m., "The Lion, the Witch, and the Wardrobe". This is an excellent film based on Lewis' Chronicles of Naria series. Following the film there will be refreshments served in Guy-Perks lounge.
- ion/Open House and Dedication of the new Administration Complex on Friday, April 10 with tours from 5:00-6:15 p.m. Dedication following from 6:15-6:45 p.m. Don't miss it!

Pastoral Ministries Workshop on Strategies for Christian Education in the 80's March 31, 1981 2:30 - 8:15p.m.

FREE TO STUDENTS!!!